

## **UKμG AGM - postponed**

Notice is hereby given that the 2020 Annual General Meeting of the UK Microwave Group that would have been held at 10:00am on Sunday, 19 April 2020 as part of the Martlesham Microwave Round Table has been postponed because of the Coronavirus pandemic.

At this stage the existing committee will continue in their current roles until a rescheduled AGM takes place. No new date/venue has been set so far, this will be kept under regular review.

If you have any queries over the AGM decision then please contact the UKμG Secretary, John Quarmby G3XDY, email: secretary@microwavers.org

## Martlesham Microwave Round Table – Cancelled

The organising committee for the Martlesham Microwave Round Table regret to announce that the event due to take place on April 18/19 has been cancelled due to the Coronavirus pandemic. We have reluctantly taken this decision in light of the potential impact on the health of our visitors.

We will keep the situation under review and may reschedule the event in the Autumn if the outlook improves.

Those of you that have already paid for the Saturday dinner will be contacted by email with information about refunds.

73

John G3XDY, 14-Mar-2020

MMRT: <a href="http://mmrt.homedns.org/">http://mmrt.homedns.org/</a>